
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

SCHOOL MILK – SPRING TERM, 2021 
 
 
If you wish your child to receive a daily carton of milk at playtime throughout 
the spring term, 2021, please pay £11.00 (£1.00 per week for each week during 
the spring term) via ParentPay. 
 
To enable us to order the correct quantity of milk, it is very important that all 
payments are made, via ParentPay, by 10.00 a.m. on Wednesday 6th January 
2021.   
 
Please note that no cash payments or late payments (payments made after 
10.00am on Wednesday 6th January 2021) can be accepted.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Northwood Broom Academy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


